
OTTAWA PLAN COMMISSION

MEETING MAY 20, 2024

6:00pm

Meeting called to order by Chairman McConville.  A quorum was 
present.  The minutes from the previous meeting were not approved 
due to a typographical error regarding the date of the last minutes.  
Minutes were tabled.

A representative from Heritage Harbor appeared before the 
Commission regarding the final plat of Navvy Town at Heritage 
Harbor. Motion by John Stone and seconded by Molly Hughes to 
approve.  Motion carried.

A discussion was held regarding the change at OSF St. Elizabeth 
hospital in Ottawa.  It was a consensus that the Plan Commission  
support the City Council of Ottawa’s position regarding the hospital 
plan.

No other business to come before the Plan Commission.  The meeting 
was adjourned.


